
 

  

 

Nieuwegein, March 29, 2023 

Dear prof. dr. A.S. Tarnawski, 

We confirm that our manuscript and the revised manuscript entitled “Current opinions on the use of 

therapeutic anticoagulation for splanchnic vein thrombosis in acute pancreatitis: a survey and 

case-vignette study in the Netherlands” is written by one (or more) native speakers of English and 

therefore meets the requirements of academic publishing.  

Yours sincerely, on behalf of all authors, 

 

Noor J. Sissingh, MD 

J. Sven D. Mieog, MD, PhD 
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